

Changes to our Banking Products applicable to Corporate Customers

Dear Client

We wish to inform you about some changes to our product offerings and services that will come into effect very soon.

In line with our strategy to continue growing on the digital front, effective from May 1, 2024, we will no longer provide the following services:

- 1. Local Currency (MUR) Bank Drafts (Cashier's Orders)
- 2. Cheque Books

Please be aware that while the issuance and support for these products will be stopped, we are dedicated to offering ongoing assistance for the clearance of Local Currency (MUR) Bank Drafts issued by other banks. We will entertain any new Cheque Book requests up to March 31, 2024.

For any additional information, please reach out to your Relationship Manager or a representative from the Global Payments Solutions team.